From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 18/08/2025 5:13:23 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
18/08/2025

MR Harry Bergelin
719 Eustace ST
Manly NSW 2095

RE: DA2025/0963 - 5 Eustace Street MANLY NSW 2095

Hi there. We are not comfortable with the proposed 2nd floor addition as it will impact our
privacy and outlook. The proposed development will provide direct views into our living room,
bedroom and bathroom from the proposed second story.





